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Santa Ana College Names Kristin Crellin

 as New Foundation Board Member

(Santa Ana, CA) –Santa Ana College announces the appointment of Kristin Crellin, executive director of school and community relations for the Orange County Teachers Federal Credit Union (OCTFCU), to the Santa Ana College Foundation Board of Directors.  Crellin brings a wealth of experience in supporting and guiding a diversity of educational programs and fundraising activities to the board of one of Southern California’s premier community college.   

I’m truly excited about the opportunity to serve on the Santa Ana College Foundation Board and contribute to the positive impact of this very special community resource,” says Crellin.  
Santa Ana College (SAC) is a public community college that serves nearly 50,000 credit and non-credit students annually.  SAC provides education for academic transfer and careers, courses for personal and professional development, customized training for business and industry, and programs to train nurses, firefighters and law enforcement personnel.  
The foundation’s mission is to maintain, expand and enhance the educational opportunities at Santa Ana College by linking community organizations, businesses, funding sources, alumni and staff to the 92-year-old college’s “a history of success, a future of promise.” As the college’s primary development and fundraising arm, the foundation manages a broad range of initiatives from capital campaigns and planned giving to faculty and student grants.  It also sponsors programs like the Santa Ana College Alumni Association and Alumni Hall of Fame.
“With both a professional and a personal commitment to the success of the college, I look forward to helping make our community a better place, and Santa Ana College is such a valuable part of achieving that goal,” continued Crellin.  “In a highly competitive environment, lifelong learning is very important, and SAC is providing a valuable opportunity to everyone.”
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 “Kristin has demonstrated a truly extraordinary commitment to creating excellence in education and building relationships in the community,” said Ken Purcell, president, SAC Foundation Board of Directors and vice president, First American Corporation.  “Her expertise in program guidance from the elementary to the university level will be a very strong addition to our team in supporting our efforts to continually strengthen our resources for students and our bond with the community as well as within the public educational system statewide.”

At the Orange County Teachers Federal Credit Union, Crellin acts as the key spokesperson within the educational community while managing community relations.  She brings valuable knowledge and experience, which will prove significant for the foundation in areas such as alumni relations, program funding, strategic planning, and donor recruitment, according to Christina Romero, foundation director.
She is also active in other community activities including Vital Link, Junior Achievement, Project Tomorrow, the Ocean Institute, the Discovery Science Center’s Annual Gala, and California State University, Fullerton, Alumni Association Board.  
For more information regarding the SAC foundation, please visit www.sac.edu/community/foundation or (714) 564-6091.
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